
From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
To: samirAbumayyaleh@gmail.com; hamadeh08@gmail.com
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Subject: RE: 1880 Old Hudson Road appeal
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 11:01:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

image004.png
image006.png

Importance: High

Dear Sirs,
 
I’m confirming at today’s legislative Hearing Ms. Moermond stated she will recommend at the City
Council hearing on August 18 that the City Council ratify the Appealed Special Tax Assessment for
property at 1880 OLD HUDSON ROAD. (File No. J2110E, Assessment No. 218313). If you are
contesting Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you may send written testimony to be added to the
record to legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us or by voicemail at 651-266-6805.  If you don’t wish to
contest, no further action is needed. We need to receive that testimony no later than noon
tomorrow, Wednesday, August 18.
 
As stated in the hearing Ms. Moermond will no longer accept an appeal of the July 2020 orders, as
it was not done by the deadline stated below.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 

From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) 
Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 3:30 PM
To: samirAbumayyaleh@gmail.com; hamadeh08@gmail.com
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: 1880 Old Hudson Road appeal
Importance: High
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Sirs,
 
An update. Ms. Moermond has stated that if you intend to appeal this correction notice please do so
no later than close of business Wednesday, August 11 so staff has time to prepare.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 

From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) 
Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 10:09 AM
To: samirAbumayyaleh@gmail.com; hamadeh08@gmail.com
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 1880 Old Hudson Road appeal
 
Good morning,
 
I’m reaching out to confirm that yesterday at the Legislative Hearing Ms. Moermond laid the matter
over to August 17, 2021 for further discussion (via telephone). Per your conversation, Ms.
Moermond would like you to appeal the attached correction notice. I have attached the
application for appeal form as well. There is a $25 fee which can be paid via check or cash.  This
document can be mailed ASAP, emailed to me (and payment mailed ASAP), or appeal and payment
can be dropped in person in our office at 15 W Kellogg Boulevard, Room 310 Monday through Friday
between 9 am and 3 pm.
 
Please note I will have our hearing coordinator confirm the time as that date approaches, as
technically there will be two different appeals and I don’t know if they can be coordinated to
occur together.
 
Thank you, please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Joanna
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